RF Spectrum Report




RF Subcommittee Activity Since Last
UNOLS Meeting

The subcommittee revised their survey form

Richard Perry circulated a hardcopy of the form at the RVTEC meeting
and asked participants to fill it out

Mike Prince targeted input from key scientists who use the RF spectrum

Richard Perry compiled all of the data into a report and sent it to the UNOLS
Office (this report has been submitted with this presentation)

In turn, the Office sent it to NSF (Andrew Clegg and Dolly) on Nov 19th

Future plans - Richard plans to continue efforts to distribute the survey to key
groups.

We would like to ask the Council to direct us as to what to do next




